
 

   City of Pendleton and ODOT Region 5 
8th Street Bridge Replacement  

The project replaced a 110-year-old historic bridge with a new structure that meets current design standards. 
Additionally, the new structure honors the historic nature of the site and its surrounding area. It maintains critical 

connections for neighbors on either side of the Umatilla River. Furthermore, it accommodates the flow of commercial 
and residential traffic, providing the City of Pendleton with opportunities to further develop areas on the north side of the 

river.  

Read the full application here: link 

2020 PROJECT OF THE YEAR  
$5 Million to less than  
$25 Million - Structures  


